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The Speaker

13 June 2018

Zf Clase,

Thank you for your letter of 12 June relating to Oral Questions yesterday. While —
respectfully — I do not accept the points made, perhaps it would be nice to meet for a ‘clear the
air’ cup of tea as soon as possible?

I am copying this letter to the Leader of the House of Commons and to the Chairman
of the Women and Equalities Committee.
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Speaker

Rt. Hon Claire Perry MP
House of Commons



